From: Louise Hogg [mailto:Louise.Hogg@ablawyers.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 31 July 2017 8:46 AM

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP

Cc: 'olya@masterplumbers.com.au'; 'Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au'; 'chrisk@business-sa.com'; NFIA -
Carmel Coate; 'Paul@pteu.asn.au’; 'zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au'; 'richard.krajewski@fpaa.com.au’;
'Phil.Eberhard@plumber.com.au’

Subject: Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 - AM2014/280 [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID135996]

Dear Associate,

We refer to Deputy President Gostencnik’s direction in his email of 21 July 2017 for the
parties to report back on outstanding issues for the above award.

We consider the following matters remain outstanding in the Revised Summary of
Submissions - Technical and Drafted dated 14 February 2017:

Item 7 - clause 11.3(b);

Item 8A - clause 12.1;

Item 11 - clauses 11.3(b), 12 and new clause 9;
Item 12 - clause 12.14(d)(ii);

Item 17 - clause 20.3(f);

Item 21 - clause 22.2(a); and

Item 28 - proposed shiftwork clause.

We consider that the parties may benefit from further discussions in respect of Item 17.

In regards to Item 28, we advise that our client does not agree with the FPA proposal.
This position has been communicated to the FPA during previous conferences and in
written correspondence.

Kind regards,

Louise Hogg
Senior Associate
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors

Level 2, 10 Felix Street Brisbane QLD 4000
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